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From:
Sent:

To:

Subject:

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Wednesday, April 7, 2010 11 : 11 AM
Metals Hearing <metalshearing@CFTC.gov>
FW: Position limits on Precious Metals markets

From: Ric Ronveaux [mailto:ronveaux@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Wednesday, April 07, 2010 9:54 AM
To: secretary
Subject: PosiLion limits on Precious Metals markets

Please thank the commission for bring the issue of position limits to the forefront of their last meeting. I’m a small
investor that has been harmed repeatedly by the bullion bank’s continuous manipulation for many years. It’s time
to have a free market so all citizens can have equal access and weight. Thank you for your consideration of this
vital issue, Richard Ronveaux, US citizen.


